
 
Tall and Short! 

This week we have carried on looking at 

tall and short objects and have been using 

this language around Pre-School.  We have 

been busy making tall and short beanstalks 

in the playdough and the construction area 

and have also painted tall and short 

beanstalks. 

 
Can you find any tall and short plants in 

your garden? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Beans! 
This week the children have been really excited 

as they noticed that their bean seed has 

started to grow as they all have a shoot.  We 

are going to continue to water them and watch 

them as they grow taller. 

 

 
 

You can see pictures of us growing them on our 

class page on the school website. 

Letters and Sounds. 
This week we have looked at the phoneme. 

 
v for volcano, van, vegetable 

 

We have been looking at initial sounds and 

making up silly alliteration rhymes eg, 

Louie likes to lick a long lollipop. 

 

We have been blending the words  

• Van 

• vet 

 
10th May 2024 

 

Just a reminder: 

On Your Marks, Get Set, Go! 
On Thursday 23rd May we will be taking part 

in Sports Day.  You and your family are more 

than welcome to help us celebrate this fun 

event. You can choose to come to either the 

morning session, afternoon session or both if 

your child attends for 30 hours. 

On this day the children will need to attend 

Pre-School in suitable PE footwear (trainers 

or pumps with no laces). 

 
We look forward to seeing you on this day. 

 

Morning Session - 9.00 – 9.45am  

or  

Afternoon Session - 1.30 – 2.15pm 

 

Sun Hats must remain in  

Pre-School. 
Please could you ensure that your child has 

a sun hat that they can keep in Pre-School.  

Now the weather has improved the 

children will not be able to play outside 

without a sunhat. 


